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DATE: June 28, 2017 

TO: Historic Preservation Commission 

FROM: Teresa Santilena, Assistant Planner 

SUBJECT: Request to Withdraw Determination of Historic Significance 
Application for Property Located at 167 North Lincoln Place 

 
 
At the April 26, 2017 Historic Preservation Commission meeting, the Commission 
considered a Determination of Historic Significance report for a house located at 167 
North Lincoln Place. The item was continued to allow the applicant and his consultant to 
gather more information regarding the history of the home and the builder. At the May 
24, 2017 Historic Preservation Commission meeting, the item was again continued. 
 
At this time, the applicant has decided to withdraw his application for Determination of 
Historic Significance. Please see the attached email, dated June 20, 2017 with his 
request. 
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